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                      April 7, 2022 
 
 
To:  Lake and Peninsula School Board 
From:  Tim McDermott 
 
 
Re:  Maintenance Report 
 
This month of April 2022 is a continuation of the previous month with limited 
maintenance resources focused on effective project based site travel.  Since the 
March 18, 2022 report maintenance personnel have been to Chignik Lake and 
Port Heiden as planned.  At the moment Maintenance is again at Newhalen with 
immediate plans to visit Nondalton, Port Alsworth, and Igiugig.  April is 
shaping up to be a month of much needed travel throughout the region in an 
attempt to maximize the availability of 10 month Maintenance personnel.   
Districtwide. 
 
The summer work is still being defined by circumstance.  Resources are being 
assessed as vacant certified positions are filled and communicated, schedules 
are set, available manpower is evaluated, and summer use of facilities are being 
considered.  
 
As LPSD collectively approaches the end of this school year I ask the staff, 
students, and administration, particularly the site administrators, to be diligent 
in their areas of oversight and communication.  Thank you for continued 
awareness and support as the educational operations of our year come to a 
close.   
 
  
 
 
 
  
 


